OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
GOVT. POLYTECHNIC BARAUNI, BEGUSARAI

Notice

We are happy to inform you that Dhanuka Laboratories Limited want
to recruit the Diploma in Chemical engineering as a trainee for the
operations of plant across the organizations.

The candidates who are willing to appear for the Campus
Interview can visit G.P. Barauni Begusari, campus on 25-08-2018 at
10:00 am with their Resume, Photo and Original Documents with one
set of Xerox of each document.

Note: The students must be passed the diploma course in Chemical
Engineering.
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